
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement No. 2022/71 IJmuiden, 15 December 2022 
 
 
 
Subject:  Establishment of an area closed to shipping traffic in the ADM Westhaven  
               at Amsterdam. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management, who is also the State Harbour Master, 
announces the following: 
 
The area in the ADM Westhaven at Amsterdam, which has been indicated in drawing N0702_v01 
in the Appendix to this Announcement, will be closed to shipping traffic due to construction works.  
 

The area in the ADM Westhaven has been designated as a work area (see drawing N0702_v01). 

The area will also be designated as an area prohibited to shipping with effect from 16 December 

00:00 LT.  

 

The prohibition does not apply to ships carrying out activities related to the construction works, or 

to ships bound for adjacent businesses that can only be reached via this area. 
 
The area will be designated as a prohibited area on the basis of Decree No. CNB/2022/51: 
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/nl/aankondiging/verkeersbesluit-tot-het-instellen-van-een-voor-
vaarverkeer-gestremd-gebied-gelegen-de  
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area,  
also the (State) Harbour Master 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.portofamsterdam.com/nl/aankondiging/verkeersbesluit-tot-het-instellen-van-een-voor-vaarverkeer-gestremd-gebied-gelegen-de
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/nl/aankondiging/verkeersbesluit-tot-het-instellen-van-een-voor-vaarverkeer-gestremd-gebied-gelegen-de


 

 
 
Appendix: Drawing N0702_v01 
 
 
 

 


